
    

 

 

07.07.20 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Firstly, I hope that this letter finds you and your family safe and well.  

 

At this time of year we would usually be busy in school preparing all the children for 

transition to their new classes. As we are unable to do this with the children this year we 

have prepared other resources which we hope will help them as they prepare for the next 

stage of learning. 

 

Under the Class Pages tab on the website each year group is currently in the process of 

posting a virtual tour of their classrooms (nursery, reception and year 1 are already there, 

year 2 will be on by Friday).  Please spend time watching the video with your child as 

their new class teachers show the children around their new classrooms and also talk 

through the daily routines. Please note the Junior school is currently preparing something 

for year 3, this will go out to parents of children in year 2 later this week. 

 

Your child’s class report is now ready to collect from the school office. To ensure we are 

able to organise this in a safe way we have given each class a specific time slot for 

collection. If your child is now attending school they will bring the report home with 

them. When you collect the report parents of children in the reception and year one 

classes will also be given a year group information book and there will also be a small 

gift for your child from their teacher. If you are unable to collect the report from the 

school please just call the school office on 0151 228 4069 and we will ensure it is posted 

out to you.  

 

We are planning for all children to return to school in September. Next week I will write 

to you again when I am able to provide further information on this. 

 

Please see information on next page which gives details of class teachers for next year 

and also time slots to collect reports. 

Thank you for your continued patience and support,  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs J. Davies 

Headteacher 



 

 

Collection of End of Year Reports. 

 

If you have more than one child in the school you will be able to collect all reports 

together. 

 

Wednesday 8
th

 July:                 Morning Miss Haynes 

                                                  Afternoon Mrs White 

 

Thursday 9
th

 July:                     Morning Miss Kervin 

                                                  Afternoon Mrs Cullen 

 

Friday 10
th

 July:                        Morning Mrs Gordon/Mrs Mullock 

                                                  Afternoon Mrs Davin 

 

Monday 13
th

 July:                     Nursery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Classes for September 2020 

 

Mrs Cullen will be moving to different school in September and Mrs Davin will be 

moving into year 1. Please see below for new classes in September. 

 

 

Reception to Year 1 

• Mrs Davin’s Class will be moving into Miss Kervin’s class  

 

• Mrs Gordon/Mrs Mullock’s class will be moving to Mrs Davin’s class 

 

 

Year 1 to Year 2 

• Miss Kervin’s class will be moving to Miss Haynes class 

 

• Mrs Cullen’s class will be moving to Mrs White’s class 

 

 

 

Please just contact the office if you have any questions. Stay safe.  

 

 

 



    

 

 

 


